

LANSDELL & ROSE Chartered Accountants | Business and Tax Advisors

27/03/2015

Dear Stocy

Please find enclosed the letter that we have sent to Tam Glanfield Of Lawrence Horvey Search & Selection SSAS today, for your information.

WITH COMPLIMENTS

36 Earls Court Road, Kensington, London W8 6EJ

Telephone: 020 7376 9333 • Telefax: 020 7376 9777 • E-mail: info@lansdellrose.co.uk

Kindregards Katre Wirde



COPY

LANSDELL & ROSE

Chartered Accountants | Business and Tax Advisors

K Wride/L15-10 27 March 2015

Tom Glanfield Lawrence Harvey Search & Selection SSAS 150 Leadenhall Street 4th Floor London EC₃V 4TE

Dear Tom

Following the decision that we should no longer act in connection with your accounting and taxation affairs, we are writing to confirm our understanding of our remaining responsibilities:

Accounting

1. The last annual accounts which we shall prepare and send PensionPractitioner are those for the year that ended on 5 April 2014, which we did on 31 July 2014

We cannot overemphasise the importance of ensuring that you make prompt arrangements to maintain the conduct of the SSAS's affairs. This firm cannot be held responsible for any matters arising from the failure to institute adequate alternative arrangements with effect from the date of this letter.

We will only forward information to you as and when specifically instructed and, in appropriate cases, we reserve the right to charge for doing so.

A copy of this letter is enclosed, and you may wish to send this to your new advisors.

Yours faithfully

Landell & Rose LANSDELL & ROSE

Michael Lansdell ACA